TOWN OF OAKFIELD

BUDGET WORKSHOP/PUBLIC HEARING ON SPECIAL USE PERMIT

AUGUST 30, 2023

ROLL
CALL: Supervisor Martin

Deputy Supervisor Wolcott

Councilman Carroll

Councilperson Glor

Councilman Kabel
OTHERS
PRESENT: Town Clerk Haacke

Superintendent of Highways Schultz

Assessor Flansburg

CEO/ZEO Mikolajczyk

Disaster Coordinator Graham

Robert Crossen, Town of Alabama

Justin Bennett, Baldwin Business Service
Christina Solomone, Baldwin Business Service

MOTION Councilperson Glor, second Deputy Supervisor Wolcott to open the Budget Workshop and
Public Hearing for a Special Use Permit at 1:00 pm.

Ayes: Martin, Wolcott, Carroll, Glor, Kabel

MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUS VOTE (5-0)

With no one from the public present for either the Budget Workshop or the Public Hearing for a
Special Use permit at 7060 Fox Road a line-by-line review of the proposed 2024 budget was

conducted.

MOTION Deputy Supervisor Wolcott, second Councilperson Glor to close the Budget Workshop and
Public Hearing at 2:17 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Melissa M. Haacke,
Town Clerk



